
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Clatsop Community College, Clatsop County, State of 
Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024 will take place on May 16, 
2023 at 6:30 p.m.  An additional meeting may occur on May 23, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. (if needed).   
 
The meeting will be held at 1651 Lexington Ave., Columbia Rm 219, Astoria, or can be accessed online at 
https://clatsopcc.zoom.us/j/83536520933?pwd=MDNkOHRnVWpzMHdaWEZlanNIeW9mUT09 

  
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public 
on the budget.   
 
This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  Any person may 
appear at the meeting or join the teleconference and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget 
Committee.   
 

Individuals wishing to sign up for public comment during the teleconference should do so by emailing 
Pat Schulte at pschulte@clatsopcc.edu by no later than 12:00 noon on May 16, 2023. Public 
comments may not exceed 3 minutes unless approved otherwise by the Budget Committee Chair. 
Public comment will also be accepted by mail to: Felicity Green, Board Secretary, 1651 Lexington 
Avenue, Astoria, OR 97103, by close of business on May 16, 2023. Public comment received through 
email or mail will be shared with the Budget Committee and included in the minutes. 

 
A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 1, 2023, at 
https://www.clatsopcc.edu/about-ccc/financial-budget-reports/budget/, or by emailing 
ejacobsen@clatsopcc.edu, or by U.S. mail by leaving a message at 503.338.2422 and providing your 
mailing address and a request to have a hard copy of the Proposed Budget mailed.   
 
This advertisement will be posted at https://www.clatsopcc.edu/about-ccc/financial-budget-
reports/budget/ and will serve as the second notice.  
 


